
New Family Update Website

The Barrow County School System (BCSS) has a new FAMILY Update website to allow 
Parents/Guardians of currently enrolled students to update important information online, such as:

 Parent/Guardian Phone Numbers
 Student Health Conditions
 Emergency Contact Information

This eliminates the need for families to complete duplicate paperwork at the beginning of each school 
year. You will also be able to apply these updates to all of your children at one time.

As soon as the changes are made on the Family Update website, and you have confirmed the new 
updated information is accurate, BCSS will update the changes in Infinite Campus, our Student 
Information System.

Start Updating!

Visit the Family Update website at https://familyupdate.barrow.k12.ga.us. 

You will be required to enter a username and password. This is based on your YOUNGEST enrolled 
child’s student identification number.

Username =  Your youngest enrolled child’s 5 digit student ID (child’s lunch number)
Password =  Your youngest enrolled child’s FirstNameInitial.LastNameInitial.Date of Birth
EXAMPLE:  J.J.02241995 (Use all uppercase letters.)

If you do not know your youngest students 5 digit ID, please …

1. Ask them.
2. Find it on Parent Portal - If you are already a Parent Portal User, you will find the 

information here.    https://campus.barrow.k12.ga.us/campus/portal/barrow.jsp            
If you need to get a Parent Portal account, this sign up information will help.  
http://www.barrow.k12.ga.us/parent-portal.html

3. Contact your youngest child’s school and speak with the Registrar.

https://campus.barrow.k12.ga.us/campus/portal/barrow.jsp
http://www.barrow.k12.ga.us/parent-portal.html
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